
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  05/28/2020 05:47:52 PM

To:  john solari <johnjohnsolari@hotmail.com>

Subject:  Re: housing
 

Hi John,

Thank you for your email. Can you please clarify if you are providing public comment for a specific project? If so, please identify
for which project and I will add it to the corresponding administrative record.

Regards,

On Thu, May 28, 2020 at 2:08 PM john solari <johnjohnsolari@hotmail.com> wrote:
i am one of the lucky one to be living ADAMS SENIOR HOUSING I SUPPORT MORE HOUSING  I THAK JODY KIM, ANA
FOR THERE HELP I BE LOST WITH OUT THE HEPL OF JODY. THANK YOU. JOHN SOLARI APT 412. PS LIVNG HERE IS A
GIFT 

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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